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Tuesday, March tL 

10:00 a.m. 

2:00-4:00 p.m. 

4:15 and 5:15 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 5 
10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 6 

10:00 a.m. 

FridaI, March 7 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

VOLUNTEER TUTORS 
NEEDED: 

program worthwhile. 
at 556-5425 or call 

Chapel: Carver Barnes Lecture Series begins. 
The guest lecturer is Dr. Roger L. Shinn, 
Rienhold Niebuhr professor of Social Ethics 
at Union Seminary (NYC). First lecture: 
11'I'he Baffling Mix of Confusion and Guilt H. 

President W. Randall Lolley, presiding. 

Discussion period with Dr. Roger Shinn for 
all interested students. This will be a 
time to discuss topics of interest, especially 
those covered in the lectures. Conference 
Room, second floor, Mackie Hall. 

Intramural basketball: Tournament games 

Chapel: ;•Second Lecture: "Learning to Live 
with Scarcity" Dr. Roger L. Shinn. Professor 
Max G. Rogers, presiding. 

Chapel: Third lecture: "The New Genetics 
and the Meaning of Life" Dr. Roger L. Shinn. 
Professor Thomas A. Bland, presiding. 

Chapel: Fourth lecture: "The Style of 
Christian Polemics 11 Dr. Roger L. Shinn. 
Professor James E. Tull, presiding. 

Wake Forest-Rolesville High School needs tutors 
for adult drop-outs. At least 2-3 hours per 
week would be necessary to make the tutoring 

Call Pansy Sullivan, Learning Lab Coordinator, 
the school at 556-2721. 

TENNIS COMPETITION: Men and women who are interested in participating 
in tennis singles, doubles, or mixed doubles 

are urged to sign up on the bulletin board in Appleby Hall, prior to 
the deadline posted there. 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES Dr. B.G. Hickam, Assistant Executive 
IN FLORIDA: Secretary of the Florida Baptist C mrention 

will be on our campus on Tuesday, March 18, 
to talk with students from Florida and those interested in serving 
churches in Florida. He will conduct interviews from 11:00 a.m. 
until 4:30 p.m. Appointments may be made through Mrs. Renn in the 
Field Education office. 

IT'S HAPPENING 
SOON: 

On Friday, March 14, the second Fellowship 
Forum of the Spring semester will be held at 
10:00 a.m. in the cafeteria. Watch for 

additional announcements in next week's Bulletin. 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director of Student 
Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall, by Thursday noon of the week 
preceding the event to be noted. Material may also be placed in the 
Student Activities' box, second floor, administration building. 
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